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May 10th, 1923*

t •
Ml Mrs. Constance Fuller, 

Chewelah, Washington.m

Dear Had am.:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of Hay 1st inquiring as to a vacancy in 
the Department of Physical Education at McGill.

I regret to have to inform you 
that our staff is complete for next year.
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Yours faithfully.

HM ' ~ XWk ,y^.


